
NEWS

Mirilyn Sharp Appointed to The 
Advocates' Society Executive 
Committee
Date: August 03, 2016

Mirilyn Sharp has been appointed as an Executive Member of The Advocates' Society Class 
Actions Practice Group for the 2016-2017 term. As a member of the Practice Group’s executive 
team, Mirilyn will be a leader in keeping members informed about developments in this practice 
area, help to organize events that will connect the members of the bar to one another, and to 
members of the bench; assist with policy and advocacy submissions in the Class Actions 
practice area; and provide input into how The Advocates' Society can best serve the members 
of the Practice Group.

Congratulations, Mirilyn!
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